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Tuckers Recreation Ground Trust (Registered Charity No. 300156) 

Minutes of a meeting of the Trust to be held on 5th July at 6pm  
online via Microsoft teams.  

 
Cllrs. present:  Mark Wild (Chair) 

Angela Finn 
   Steve Leniec 

Kimberly Morgan (online) 
In Attendance:   Sally Thurston, Town Clerk 

 
 
 

1/3/23 Apologies for Absence 
Cllrs. Castle, Farmer, Ford, Norris and Webb  

 
2/3/23 Declarations of interest 
 None  
3/3/23 Public Question and Speaking Time 

None  
4/3/23 Faringdon Town Football Club 

a) Members consider installation of flood lighting at Tucker Park by Faringdon 
Town Football Club as per approved planning application: P23/V0316/FUL. 
It was noted that Cllrs. Castle Ford and Norris had emailed full support.  
It was PROPOSED that the Trust agree to the installation providing the 
following conditions were adhered to: 

1. The park remained open for the people of Faringdon to use freely 
2. The lights were turned off by 10pm 
3. The lights were only switched on when the field was in use 

This was SECONDED and RESOLVED. 
 

b) It was PROPOSED that the TRUST support an s106 application to fund the 
installation.  
This was SECONDED and RESOLVED. 
 

 
 
 
 

http://www.faringdontowncouncil.gov.uk/
https://data.whitehorsedc.gov.uk/java/support/Main.jsp?MODULE=ApplicationDetails&REF=P23/V0316/FUL

